
 
THE SAVVY DENTIST PODCAST WITH DR JESSE 
GREEN 
 

 

© The Sageman Trust 

EP 16 10 KEY HABITS OF SUCCESSFUL BUSINESS 
OWNERS 

Jesse	Green:	 Ladies	and	gentlemen,	welcome	to	the	Savvy	Dentist	Podcast,	the	show	where	great	
dentistry	meets	great	business.	
	

	 Today	we're	going	to	be	having	a	conversations	about	habits	and	more	specifically	
we're	going	to	be	having	a	conversation	about	10	key	habits	that	I've	observed	that	
successful	dental	practice	owners	take	into	their	practice	day	in	and	day	out.	Now	this	
is	of	course,	really,	really,	important.	There's	a	couple	of	things	around	this.	One	is	that	
we	know	the	environment	in	which	we're	practicing	continues	to	change	at	an	ever	
increasing	pace,	and	we	know	that	where	there	is	change,	where	there	is	chaos,	and	
even	a	little	bit	of	turmoil,	there	is	plenty	of	opportunity.	I	wanted	to	have	this	
conversation	with	you	guys	today	so	that	you	can	take	these	habits,	learn	from	the	
fact	that	successful	dental	practice	owners	are	doing	things	really	well,	because	
success	leaves	clues	and	yourselves	up	for	the	most	amazing	5	to	10	years	ahead	of	
you.	
	

	 The	people	that	succeed	will	be	the	ones	that	are	conscientiously	thinking	about	how	
they	run	their	business.	The	times	that	were	gone,	you	know	the	golden	years	as	they	
say,	before	the	GFC,	when	there	was	too	many	patients	and	not	enough	dentists,	
those	day	have	gone	and	so	it's	now	really	important	that	dentist,	of	course	they	
practice	great	dentistry,	but	being	a	good	dentist	in	and	of	itself	is	not	really	enough	to	
guarantee	a	successful	practice.	It's	more	important	than	ever	that	dentists	and	dental	
practice	owners	specifically	have	some	great	business	skills	to	compliment	their	great	
clinical	skills.	So	let's	go	through	some	of	these	habits.	There's	10	that	I'd	like	to	go	
through	today,	in	a	bit	of	detail	and	we'll	have	a	discussion	about	those.	
	

	 Now	the	first	habit	I	want	to	discuss	is	the	ability	to	focus.	Building	a	practice,	building	
a	business	of	any	kind	takes	considerable	effort	and	focus.	It	takes	your	energy.	It	
takes	your	time.	If	you	want	to	build	a	great	practice	it	has	to	become	something	that	
you	conscientiously	and	deliberately	focus	your	energy	on	day	in,	day	out.	Building	a	
great	practice	comes	down	to	building	a	mission.	You're	having	a	mission	to	build	your	
practice.	What	I	know	is	that	many,	many	distractions	exist	and	those	distractions	will	
hold	you	back.	What	I	found	is	that	many	dentists	bounce	around	looking	for	the	next	
shiny	object	to	help	them	build	the	practice	and	in	today's	society	where	there's	a	lot	
of	instant	gratification,	or	I	want	absolutely	fantastic	results	in	the	first	30	days	of	my	
business;	that	might	be	great	and	if	it	happens,	good	luck	to	you,	but	my	suggestion	to	
you	is	that	is	not	the	typical	journey.	Success	usually	takes	time	and	a	sustained	
amount	of	focus.	
	

	 One	of	the	problems	that	dentist	face	is	sometimes	trying	to	take	on	too	many	things	
at	once.	It's	a	really	common	thing.	Lots	of	balls	in	the	air	their	juggling	and	might	be	
taking	on	a	new	clinical	skill,	and	might	be	trying	to	learn	the	latest	marketing	tactic,	or	
it	could	even	be	managing	staff,	or	something	along	those	line;	but	in	any	case,	every	
single	person	has	a	finite	amount	of	energy	and	what	I	call	a	finite	amount	of	



SAVVY DENTIST PODCAST TRANSCRIPT 

 
 

 

© The Sageman Trust 

bandwidth	to	take	things	on.	When	we	exceed	that	bandwidth	we	tend	to	feel	
overwhelmed	and	some	of	the	balls	that	we've	been	juggling	hit	the	ground.	Again,	my	
first	comment	would	be	try	not	to	take	on	too	much	at	any	given	time.	In	our	practice	
and	certainly	when	I	work	with	my	practice	makes	clients,	I	suggest	taking	on	no	more	
than	3	projects	at	any	given	time.	That's	because	anymore	than	that	tends	to	exceed	
most	people's	bandwidth.	
	

	 Now	the	other	thing,	just	to	mention,	is	that	some	distractions	are	a	lot	more	insidious	
and	this	comes	down	to	a	little	bit	about	time,	which	we're	going	to	talk	about	later;	
but	some	of	those	distractions	could	be	getting	involved	in	lots	of	discussions	in	
various	Facebook	threads	and	other	things	like	that.	I	mean,	who	hasn't	been	on	
Facebook	and	then	suddenly	realized	an	hour's	gone	by?	The	solution	to	get	better	at	
this	is	to	do	less.	Less	but	more	quality	things,	so	less	but	better.	What	I'm	going	to	
suggest	is	you	create	a	plan	and	stick	to	it.	Be	like	a	race	horse	running	down	the	race	
track,	put	your	blinkers	on,	focus	on	your	destination,	and	run	straight	down	that	path	
in	a	straight	line,	without	looking	out	to	the	left	or	to	the	right	too	much	because	we	
know	that	distraction	takes	you	off	course.	Habit	number	1	is	to	focus	every	single	part	
of	your	energy	on	building	a	great	practice.	Build	it	and	try	to	not	be	distracted	by	
other	things	and	again	remember	not	to	take	on	too	much.	
	

	 Habit	number	2	is	related	to	the	ability	to	focus	and	one	of	the	things	that	I'm	going	to	
suggest	around	here	is	that	it's	one	thing	to	focus	but	it's	another	thing	to	know	what	
to	focus	on.	We	talk	in	our	practice	management	seminars	and	with	my	clients	about	
key	drivers	and	key	drivers	are	very	different	to	KPIs.	KPIs	tend	to	be	the	result	after	
the	fact.	Whereas	the	key	drivers	are	those	handful	of	activities,	the	80/20	rule,	the	
Pareto	principle,	the	handful	of	activities	that	produce	the	results.	What	we	measure	
in	our	practice,	of	course	we	measure	results,	but	we	also	track	how	we're	performing	
against	our	key	drivers	of	our	practice.	
	

	 What	I'm	going	to	suggest	is	when	I've	said	to	you	focus	your	energy	on	your	business,	
I'm	going	to	add	that	up	another	little	app	with	habit	number	2	and	that	is	focusing	on	
what	matters.	Do	less	stuff,	but	do	it	better.	It's	coming	down	understand	the	key	
drivers,	the	critical	things	that	move	your	business	forward	on	a	daily	basis.	Let	me	
give	you	an	example	of	that.	If	one	of	your	KPIs,	your	key	performance	indicators	was	
the	number	of	new	patients	that	your	receive	every	single	month,	the	key	driver	
around	that	could	be	the	number	of	times	that	your	receptionist	picks	up	the	phone	
and	when	she's	making	an	appointment,	she	gets	to	the	end	of	the	conversation,	and	
say,	"Mrs.	Jones,	while	I've	got	you	on	the	telephone	and	it	an	easy	and	convenient	for	
you,	is	there	anyone	else	in	the	practice	that	needs	an	appointment	while	we're	at	it?"	
So	the	act	of	acting	becomes	the	key	driver	and	the	KPI	becomes	the	number	of	new	
patients.	Look	at	the	activities	that	drives	the	results	and	focus	your	energy	and	effort	
on	those	activities.	
	

	 Again,	related	to	habit	1	and	2,	is	time	management,	habit	number	3.	What	I	know	is	
that	successful	business	owners,	successful	practice	owners	have	an	ability	to	use	their	
time	very,	very	effectively.	They	one	thing	that	unites	every	single	person	on	the	
planet	is	we	have	24	hours	every	single	day	to	get	stuff	done	and	it's	really	interesting	
when	you	look	at	different	people's	lives	how	it	is	some	people	manage	to	achieve	so	
much	and	yet	other	people	achieve	a	comparatively	more	modest	amount	of	things.	It	
comes	down	to	how	well	they	use	their	time.	I'm	going	to	suggest	that	that	is	the	one	
thing	that	most	dental	practice	owners	probably	take	a	little	bit	of	time	to	master.	I'm	
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certainly	in	that	category	as	well.	It	took	me	a	long	time	to	figure	out	how	to	get	the	
most	out	of	my	day	and	there's	a	couple	of	things	I'd	like	to	share	with	you	around	
that.	
	

	 The	first	thing	is	to	focus	on,	again	coming	back	to	what's	important.	Understand	that	
the	key	drivers,	as	I	mentioned	in	the	previous	habit,	but	looking	at	things	like	the	
important,	urgent	matrix	like	Stephen	Covey's	grid	in	his	7	Habits	of	Highly	Successful	
People	book.	That's	a	fantastic	little	way	to	make	sure	you're	focusing	on	the	things	
you	need	to	focus	on.	If	you	look	at	that	grid,	and	you	can	find	that	anywhere	on	the	
internet	or	preferable	in	his	book	which	is	a	terrific	read,	you'll	see	that	on	the	left	
hand	axis	there's	the	important,	the	vertical	axis	is	importance	and	on	the	horizontal	
axis	is	urgency	and	typically	things	in	what	he	calls	quadrant	2	are	high	importance	but	
low	urgency.	
	

	 Those	things	tend	to	be	overlooked,	so	my	suggestion	around	that	is	to	make	sure	
your	schedule	time	for	that.	It	could	be	things	like	planning	or	it	could	be	things	like	
looking	after	your	own	health,	doing	some	exercise	and	things	like	that.	Make	sure	you	
put	some	time	in	your	diary	and	schedule	those	things	that	are	really	important.	The	
difference	between	the	successful	practice	owners	or	successful	people	in	general,	
and	those	that	achieve	less	is	their	ability	to	prioritize	tasks	and	that	comes	down	to	
the	ability	to	template	your	diary,	partition	time,	put	time	aside	for	those	things	that	
are	really	important,	the	big	rocks	in	life.	
	

	 My	grandmother,	when	she	was	still	alive,	she	always	used	to	say	to	me,	"You	know	
Jesse,	the	important	things	in	life	are	seldom	urgent	and	the	urgent	things	in	are	life	
are	seldom	important."	So	just	understand	that	often	times	we	get	distracted	by	the	
noise,	the	day-to-day	stuff	that	people	are	throwing	at	us	and	all	the	stuff	that's	
demanding	out	attention	and	that	often	gets	tended	to	at	the	expense	of	those	things	
that	are	important	but	necessarily	urgent.	Again,	I'm	going	to	suggest	that	as	you	look	
at	your	time	you	create	a	thing	called	a	default	diary,	which	many	of	you	will	do	in	
your	practices	already,	you'll	have	some	structure	in	your	appointment	books	at	the	
practice.	I'm	going	to	suggest	that	same	level	of	structure	in	the	time	that	you're	not	in	
the	practice	as	well	so	that	you	can	achieve	the	things	that	you	want	to	do.	That's	
habit	number	3.	
	

	 The	fourth	habit	that	I've	observed	is	that	successful	practice	owners	execute	on	ideas	
and	take	action.	This	a	really	key	thing.	It's	a	fundamental	difference	between	
successful	people	and	those	that	are	not	successful.	This	came	up	in	previous	episode	
of	the	podcast	with	The	Flight	Doc,	Dr.	Darren	Delaney,	so	you	might	want	to	go	back	
and	have	a	listen	to	that.	It's	episode	12,	I	think.	Go	back	and	have	a	listen	to	that	as	
well,	but	in	that	particular	episode	we	talk	about	the	action,	imperfect	action,	massive	
imperfect	action.	The	challenge	that	many	practice	owners	face,	is	that	they're	
constantly	thinking	that	they	need	more	information.	More	information	is	not	
necessarily	the	key.	You	learn	more	by	doing	things	and	the	common	mistake	is	to	
research,	research,	research.	Of	course	having	a	little	bit	of	research	is	fine,	but	
research	at	the	expense	of	action	still	results	in	nothing	really	being	done;	so	take	
massive	imperfect	action	and	get	things	done.	You	don't	need	to	see	the	top	of	the	
staircase	to	take	the	first	step.	Make	sure	you	set	yourself	in	motion	and	take	action.	
One	of	my	mentors	is	very	fond	of	saying	that	prolific	beat	perfect	every	single	day	of	
the	week.	Take	action,	take	an	idea	and	run	with	it.	
	

	 Now	following	on	from	habit	number	4	is	habit	number	5,	which	is	be	willing	to	fail	
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from	time	to	time.	One	of	the	things	that	I'm	going	to	say	is	ask	you	take	massive	
imperfect	action,	well	the	key	word	there	is	imperfect.	There'll	be	things	that	don't	
work	out	the	way	you	expect	them	to	or	want	them	to	and	that's	okay.	The	most	
dentists	I	know	are	perfectionist	by	nature	we	tend	to	sweat	over	our	margins	and	
that	really	holds	us	in	great	stead	for	our	clinical	work	and	of	course	I'm	talking	about	
doing	a	high	quality	clinical	work	but	when	it	comes	to	running	your	business	you	can	
afford	to	take	massive	imperfect	action	as	long	as	you're	will	to	fail	and	make	a	few	
boo-boos	along	the	way.	
	

	 The	key	thing	to	understand	is	that	as	you	make	these	mistakes,	to	learn	from	them	
and	correct	the	course	that	you're	traveling.	Making	mistakes	over	and	over	and	over	
is	okay	provided	you're	not	making	the	same	mistakes	over	and	over	and	over	and	
you're	not	reliving	that	experience.	Twenty	years	of	experience	is	one	thing.	Twenty	
years	of	one	year	of	experience	is	wholly	different	thing.	Make	sure	that	if	you	are	
willing	to	fail,	you	take	the	lessons	and	run	with	them.	That's	a	really	key	thing.	
	

	 The	people	I	hang	out	with	in	the	various	business	groups	and	entrepreneurial	groups	
that	I	observe	as	being	really	successful	are	the	ones	that	have	frankly	made	the	most	
mistakes	and	that	really	comes	down	to	the	definition	of	an	expert.	An	expert	is	
someone	who	knows	a	lot	of	stuff	about	a	particular	topic	and	typically	they	get	to	
learn	that	stuff	by	making	mistakes	and	figuring	out	what	doesn't	work	and	moving	
forward	from	them.	Yes,	do	be	willing	to	make	some	mistakes.	Make	sure	there	not	
catastrophic	and	then	learn	the	lessons	and	move	on.	
	

	 Point	number	6	or	habit	number	6	is	the	ability	to	develop	resilience	and	persistence	
as	well	as	the	ability	to	identify	opportunities.	I	mentioned	at	the	beginning	of	this	
episode	that	we're	living	in	times	that	are	changing	rapidly,	the	conditions	within	
which	we	operate	change	almost	every	single	month.	That's	not	quite	the	case	but	
they're	changing	very	quickly	and	where	there	is	rapid	change	there	is	certainly	
opportunity.	The	successful	people	A)	have	the	ability	to	identify	those	opportunities	
and	the	act	upon	them.	The	second	thing	is	when	they	do	make	mistakes	they	are	
resilient,	they	pick	themselves	up,	and	they	continue	on,	and	the	persist	until	they	
reach	their	goal.	
	

	 There	are	many,	many	people	who	give	up	on	their	goal,	on	their	dream	when	they're	
just	so	close	to	achieving	it,	they've	taken	a	few	knocks	and	they	can't	pull	themselves	
up	off	the	deck	one	more	time.	What	I'm	going	to	suggest	to	you,	like	one	of	those	
dolls,	when	it	gets	knocked	over	you	bounce	back	up.	You	know	those	dolls	that	the	
kids	punch,	falls	back	and	it	bounces	straight	back	up?	Have	resilience,	be	resilient,	be	
persistent,	identify	the	opportunities,	act	on	them,	be	prepared	to	fail,	but	get	up	
when	things	don't	go	your	way,	get	up	and	try	again.	Thomas	Edison	was	famous	for	
inventing	the	light	bulb	but	some	people	would've	heard	the	story	that	he	tried	10,000	
times	to	invent	it	and	1	particular	person	came	and	said	to	him,	"Gee	whiz	Mr.	Edison	
you	must	feel	like	such	a	failure.	You've	tried	10,000	times	to	invent	the	light	bulb	and	
you	haven't	done	it	yet."	And	Thomas	Edison	replied,	"Well,	I've	found	10,000	ways	
not	to	build	a	light	bulb."	And	of	course	he	then	went	on	to	develop	the	light	bulb	on	
general	electric,	which	is	one	of	the	biggest	companies	today,	so	do	be	resilient.	
	

	 Point	number	7	is	around	marketing.	Learn	to	enjoy	marketing.	Marketing	is	actually	
really,	really	fun.	There's	so	much	mental	stimulation	that	can	come	from	marketing.	
My	comment	to	you	is	that	marketing	is	everything	and	everything	is	marketing.	



SAVVY DENTIST PODCAST TRANSCRIPT 

 
 

 

© The Sageman Trust 

Marketing	is	not	just	a	series	of	tactics.	Marketing	is	understanding	people	and	as	
dentists	we	are	in	the	people	business.	It's	about	psychology	and	why	people	do	the	
things	that	they	do.	As	you	go	about	your	marketing,	you're	rather	than	thinking	of	I'm	
going	to	be	doing	some	paper	click	advertising	or	SEO	this	or	doing	an	ad	here	or	
there;	which	is	fine	when	it	comes	to	tactics	I	want	you	to	take	a	more	strategic	view	
on	that	and	get	to	enjoy,	understand	the	psychology	behind	it.	When	you	see	some	
successful	marketing,	I'm	going	to	encourage	you	not	to	slavishly	copy	that	marketing.	
I'm	going	to	encourage	you	to	model	the	thinking	rather	than	copy	the	tactic.	As	you	
go	about	your	marketing,	be	helpful	when	it	comes	to	your	marketing.	Be	generous	
with	the	things	that	you	do.	
	

	 In	one	of	the	episodes	I	recently	recorded	with	Tim	Reid	from	Small	Business	Big	
Marketing,	we	had	a	whole	conversation	about	helpful	marketing.	In	fact	his	whole	
book	called	The	Boomerang	Effect	is	about	helpful	marketing.	If	you	haven't	got	that	
book	already,	I'm	going	to	suggest	that	you	go	and	get	it.	It	is	one	of	the	best	books	
ever	that	I've	come	across	is	recent	years	around	marketing.	
	

	 Equally,	when	it	comes	to	great	marketing,	I'm	going	to	suggest	that	you	look	outside	
of	dentistry	for	inspiration.	Cross	industry	innovation	is	where	it's	at.	All	the	single	best	
ideas	I've	ever	had	when	it	comes	to	marketing	have	come	from	looking	outside	of	
dentistry,	seeing	what	someone	else	is	doing,	and	taking	that	idea,	and	adapting	it	to	
my	own	purposes.	Think	outside	the	box,	look	at	other	industries.	What	are	they	doing	
well?	What	can	we	learn	from	them?	What	aren't	they	doing	well?	And	how	would	I	
do	it	differently?	And	how	could	I	take	that	into	my	practice?	Make	sure	you	learn	to	
enjoy	marketing,	as	I	said	it's	really	about	people	helping	other	people	and	keep	that	
at	the	forefront	of	your	mind	when	you're	constructing	your	marketing	plan.	As	
apposed	to	simply	focusing	on	a	series	of	tactics,	which	of	course	have	their	place,	but	
they	need	to	be	underpinned	by	a	strategy	rather	then	just	a	series	of	tactics	thrown	
together	in	an	ad	hop	fashion.	
	

	 That	was	habit	number	7.	Habit	number	8	is	successful	business	owners	take	time	to	
recharge.	What	I	mean	by	that	is	running	a	business	and	investing	your	time	and	effort	
and	energy	into	a	business	can	be	a	fairly	consuming	process.	It's	really	important	to	
take	some	time	out	to	insure	that	you're	continuing	to	nurture	your	relationships	with	
your	family	and	your	friends.	Make	sure	you're	getting	adequate	sleep	and	this	is	not	
really	a	conversation	about	sleep	in	general,	but	there	is	a	growing	body	of	evidence	
around	that	taking	the	time	out	to	give	your	body	time	to	recharge	through	effective	
sleep,	improves	your	productivity	and	your	effectiveness	massively.	Make	sure	you're	
not	one	of	these	guys	that	says,	"I'm	working	20	hours	a	day	and	aren't	I	a	hero?"	
That's	crazy!	Make	sure	that	you're	taking	the	time	for	your	body	to	recharge.	
Whether	that's	through	sleep,	whether	it's	through	exercise,	take	some	time	out	with	
your	family,	with	your	friends.	Continue	to	enjoy	the	hobbies	that	you've	always	
enjoyed	and	make	sure	that	you	have	a	well	rounded	life	as	well.	
	

	 Habit	number	9	comes	down	to	building	a	team.	Successful	business	owners	become	
very	successful	because	they	are	able	to	get	other	people	to	help	them	achieve	their	
success.	Most	of	the	business	owners	that	I	come	across,	who	are	very	successful,	
manage	to	extricate	themselves	from	the	day-to-day	delivery	of	service	pretty	quickly.	
What	their	focus	becomes,	instead	of	being	the	person	who	delivers	a	great	outcome,	
for	this	case,	patients	or	customers	in	general,	they	become	the	person	who	builds	
great	teams	who	deliver	great	outcomes	for	patients.	There's	a	subtle	but	really	
important	shift.	Successful	business	owners	become	focused	on	building	great	teams	
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who	deliver	great	outcomes	for	patients,	so	their	number	one	customer	becomes	their	
team.	
	

	 That's	going	to	require	a	couple	of	key	pieces	of	a	jig-saw	puzzle	which	I'd	like	to	go	
through	in	a	moment.	Remembering	though,	however,	if	the	dentist	or	the	business	
owner	support	the	team,	the	team	supports	the	patient,	the	patient	support	the	
business,	and	the	business	in	turn	supports	the	business	owner.	That's	really	where	it's	
at.	
	

	 What	sort	of	things	do	need	to	have	in	place	to	have	a	team	that	is	really	A	grade,	
who's	delivery	great	outcomes	for	patients	and	really	helping	support	the	business?	
The	first	thing	is,	you	need	to	be	able	to	recruit	really	effectively.	You	need	to	have	a	
systematic	approach	to	recruitment.	That's	going	to	mean	that	you	need	to	know	what	
the	job	description	is	that	you're	recruiting	for.	You	need	to	know	precisely	what	that	
role	entails.	It's	going	to	require	you	to	have	the	ability	to	evaluate	candidates	and	so	
on.	It	requires	you	to	be	able	to	employee	people	with	clarity	so	you've	got	all	your	
employment	structures	in	place,	whether	it's	contract,	enterprise	agreements,	all	
those	sorts	of	things.	You	need	a	structured	way	of	training	your	staff.	You	need	a	
structured	way	of	on	boarding	your	staff.	The	key	thing	around	this	is	that	teams	that	
perform	the	best	are	the	ones	that	have	the	most	amount	of	clarity.	
	

	 There's	a	couple	of	things	I	would	mention	in	all	this	when	it	comes	to	building	a	team.	
One	of	the	things	that	slows	teams	down	the	most	is	when	they're	not	really	sure	of	
what's	expected	of	them.	Coming	back	to	the	point	I	made	just	a	moment	ago	is	make	
sure	you	have	either	job	descriptions	or	position	descriptions.	Most	practices	will	have	
those	in	place	already.	The	missing	piece	of	the	puzzle,	however,	is	coming	back	to	the	
key	drivers	I	spoke	about	early	and	there	is	a	philosophy	here	that	says	that	if	you	tell	
me	how	you're	going	to	measure	my	performance,	I	will	then	tell	you	how	I'm	going	to	
behave.	Make	sure,	as	part	of	your	position	description	or	job	description,	you	outline	
very	distinctly	the	key	drivers	that	you	want	that	particular	team	member	to	focus	on	
as	well	as	the	key	performance	indicators	you're	expecting	them	to	achieve	and	make	
sure	you	have	a	process	in	place	to	be	able	to	measure	those	and	check	in	against	that	
regularly,	maybe	weekly	or	fortnightly	so	that	if	things	go	off	tract,	you	can	address	
them	quickly	and	easily.	That	becomes	really	important	when	I	come	down	to	
managing	the	performance	of	your	team.	Be	sure	that	if	you're	having	a	discussion	
with	your	team	about	performance,	you	have	this	information	at	hand.	It's	really,	
really	important.	
	

	 Now	equally,	one	of	the	key	things	I	would	suggest	here,	is	practice	owners	who	
succeed	are	very	good	at	delegating.	Delegating	is	absolutely	very	different	to	
abdicating.	They	key	challenge	I	see	that	many,	many	practice	owners	face,	is	when	
they	delegate	the	task,	they	seem	to	delegate	the	responsibility	as	well.	That	can	
happen	either	with	your	internal	team,	the	people	who	work	directly	for	you	within	
the	practice,	or	equally	it	can	happen	with	the	external	team.	Your	people	you	might	
have	as	third	parties	supplies,	whether	it's	marketing	people,	lawyers,	accountants,	or	
whoever.	It's	really	important	that	you	as	the	business	owner,	act	as	the	general	and	
not	the	soldier.	When	you're	the	general,	even	though	you	might	not	be	doing	the	
individual	tasks,	you	need	to	take	responsibility	and	have	oversight	of	all	that's	going	
on	in	your	business.	That's	a	really	key	thing	to	learn.	
	

	 When	it	comes	down	to	thinking	about	your	team,	there's	another	little	activity	that	I	
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think	is	really	helpful	when	thinking	about	what	you	need	to	have	in	place.	The	activity	
I'm	going	to	suggest	is	that,	imagine	that	you're	setting	up	a	practice	in	a	city	that's	
interstate	or	far	away	from	where	your	currently	reside	and	you're	setting	up	a	
practice	and	you're	thinking	about	the	team	that	you're	going	to	be	building	to	
support	that	practice.	You	are	only	able	to	visit	the	practice	once	a	month.	What	are	
the	things	that	you	would	need	to	have	in	place	in	terms	of	job	descriptions,	position	
descriptions,	the	critical	drivers,	the	KPIs,	what	resources	need	to	be	in	place	for	that	
to	occur?	What	communication	channels	need	to	be	in	place?	All	those	things,	think	
about	that	you	would	need	to	have	in	place	if	you're	building	a	remote	practice.	Then	
of	course,	the	key	thing	then,	is	to	go	back	building	them	in	your	existing	practice,	the	
one	you	have	right	now,	in	your	current	location.	Make	sure	you	have	all	that	
infrastructure	in	place	where	you	currently	are.	
	

	 Okay,	so	habit	number	10.	Last	one	is	the	people	that	I	know	who	are	successful	ask	
for	help	early.	When	they're	stuck,	they	seek	help	to	get	unstuck	as	quickly	as	they	can	
and	they	ask	for	help.	They	continually	learn.	That	might	mean	that	they	get	a	mentor	
if	that's	the	case	and	that	mentor	can	act	as	a	knowledge	base	or	might	even	act	as	a	
shepherd	to	guide	them	up	the	mountain.	Perhaps	that	mentor's	walked	ahead	of	
them	in	that	path	already,	and	can	guide	them	up	the	path	of	the	journey	as	well.	
That's	again,	really,	really	important.	
	

	 Also,	the	most	successful	dental	practice	owners,	successful	business	owners,	are	
great	readers.	Leaders	are	readers	and	I'm	going	to	suggest	to	that	you	read	lots	and	
lots	of	books.	Go	to	courses,	listen	to	podcasts,	all	of	those	things.	Make	sure	you're	
constantly	learning	and	make	sure	you	have	this	attitude	of	wanting	to	continually	
grow	and	develop	your	business	skills,	your	business	acumen	and	your	leadership	skills	
as	well.	
	

	 There	you	have	it	guys.	There	are	10	habits	that	I've	observed	from	the	most	
successful	business	owners,	the	most	successful	dental	practice	owners	that	I	wanted	
to	share	with	you.	Remembering	that	success	leaves	clues	and	for	the	guys	and	girls	
who	are	going	to	enjoy	success	over	the	next	5	to	10	years,	it	will	be	those	guys	that	
take	these	10	habits	and	really,	really	implement	them	on	a	day-to-day	basis	and	
integrate	them	into	their	operations	of	what	they	do.	
	

	 Let's	think	about	this	from	a	practical	point	of	view.	Some	of	you'll	be	listening	going,	
"what	do	I	do	now?	What's	some	action	steps	to	help	me	get	started?"	Well,	I'm	glad	
you	asked.	I	have	3	action	steps	that	I'd	like	to	share	with	you	and	here's	action	step	
number	one.	
	

	 Every	single	day,	conscientiously	assign	your	focus.	Now	I	have	a	tool	that	I	use	in	my	
day-to-day	life	called	The	Most	Important	Thing	Daily	Planner.	I'm	going	to	attach	it	as	
a	link	in	the	show	notes	here.	Please	feel	free	to	take	that.	Assign	your	focus	every	
single	day	and	that	way	you'll	get	the	important	things	done.	Make	sure	that	you	put	
time	aside	for	those	things.	
	

	 As	action	step	number	2,	is	to	partition	your	time.	Structure	your	diary,	structure	your	
calendar	so	you	can	put	some	conscience	time	aside	to	focus	on	what	really	matters.	
Those	things	that	are	of	high	importance	and	low	urgency.	Planning	all	those	sorts	of	
things.	Make	sure	you	make	time	for	it	because	I	guarantee	you	that	if	you	don't,	your	
time	will	be	gobbled	up	with	a	lot	of	incidental	things.	
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	 The	third	thing	that	I'm	going	to	suggest	you	do,	is	that	exercise	that	I	just	described.	
Think	about	the	practice	you'd	build	if	it	was	in	an	interstate	city	and	you	could	only	
visit	once	a	month.	What	needs	to	be	in	place?	Do	you	need	an	organizational	chart?	
What	job	descriptions	do	you	need	to	have	in	place	for	each	of	the	roles?	What	key	
drivers?	What	key	performance	indicators	or	the	measures	of	success	need	to	be	in	
place?	What	resources	need	to	be	in	place?	What	communication	channels	need	to	be	
in	place?	And	so	on.	Please	go	and	do	that	exercise.	That	will	hold	you	in	such	good	
stead	if	there's	nothing	else	you	take	out	of	this	exercise,	that's	it.	That's	a	really,	really	
important	one.	
	

	 Ladies	and	gentlemen,	there	you	have	it.	10	habits	to	get	you	started	on	your	journey	
to	success	and	make	sure	that	the	next	5	to	10	years	in	your	practice	are	as	fantastic	
as	they	can	be.	I	really	hope	you've	enjoyed	today's	episode.	If	I	have	enjoyed	it,	
please,	I'd	really	appreciate	it	if	you	could	take	the	time	to	head	across	to	iTunes,	leave	
us	a	comment,	leave	us	a	review.	I'm	always	checking	in	on	those	things,	so	I'd	be	
grateful	if	you	take	a	moment	to	do	that.	Have	a	great	day	and	I	look	forward	to	about	
your	success	soon.	
	

	


